
 

 

 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

July 10, 2017 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Doug O’Clair, Jan Parmalee,  Shari Moen, Chris MoenCindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 6:30 p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• The Board discussed the draft parking ordinances 

• The Cemetery commission was present to update the Selectmen on changes on rules 

and regulations at the cemetery.  Shari handed out the changes that have been 

made. 

• Doug handed out the septic design for the grange. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 


